
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  
OF THE OPENING OF BIDS 

 
SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF MID-RANGE LAPTOPS FOR THE PROCUREMENT 

SERVICE - DEPARTMENT OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT (PS-DBM) 
 

PUBLIC BIDDING NO. 005-2025 
 

This notice is hereby issued to inform all bidders of the postponement of the 
following activity for the above stated project, due to inability to establish the 
required quorum.  
 

Activity Date and Time 

Opening of Bids Immediately after the deadline for 
submission and receipt of bids. 

 
The deadline for submission and receipt of bids were retained on the same schedule 
of 02 May 2025 at 01:30 PM, but the Opening of Bids will be rescheduled 
and conducted on Monday, 05 May 2025; 11:00 AM at the PS-DBM 
Conference Room, PS Complex Cristobal St., Paco, Manila.  
 
Bids will be opened in the presence of the bidders’ representatives who choose to 
attend the activity in person or via Google Meet through this link: 
https://meet.google.com/gku-qwcg-wtr. 
 
For clarifications and other inquiries, you may reach the Internal Bids and Awards 
Committee Secretariat at internal-bacsec@ps-philgeps.gov.ph  
 
Please be guided accordingly. Thank you. 
 
 
For the Internal Bids and Awards Committee, 
​
 
                            SGD. 
ENGR. DIANE T. ARBITRARIO-VILLAFLOR 
Vice Chairperson 
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